
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 09/30/20 

  

CONTACT: Joseph Hopkins – Public Information Officer – (406) 375-6676 

 

RAVALLI COUNTY COVID-19 

PUBLIC HEALTH UPDATE 
 

Hamilton, Mont. – As of 4pm today, Ravalli County Public Health has received four new cases 

of COVID-19. Ravalli County currently has 23 active cases of COVID-19.   

 The first new case is a female in her sixties with symptoms; this case is travel related. 

 The second new case is an adolescent female with symptoms; this case is a contact of an 

active case. 

 The third new case is a male in his twenties with symptoms; this case is a contact of an 

active case. 

 The fourth new case is a male in his sixties with symptoms; this case is travel related. 

 Four active cases remain hospitalized. 

 Public Health nurses continue to release active cases from isolation once they recover 

from symptoms. 

 

If you have symptoms of COVID-19, please call your provider. 

If you have a known exposure to someone with COVID-19, Public Health recommends you self-

quarantine and call Public Health for further guidance. 

If you have any questions regarding COVID-19, please call: (406) 375-6672.                                                           
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